3/5/25, 9:19 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Next Scheduled Blast at RCQ

STATE OF

COLORADO Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Next Scheduled Blast at RCQ

1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Wed, Mar 5, 2025 at 9:10 AM
To: KENNETH BISHOP <ken@kidlynx.com>, "jocelyn.carter@state.co.us" <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>, "dnr_drms_permitadmin@state.co.us"
<dnr_drms_permitadmin@state.co.us>

Cc: Joe Fletcher <Joe.Fletcher@martinmarietta.com>, Jessica Thomas <Jessica.Thomas@martinmarietta.com>, Kyle Russ <Kyle.Russ@martinmarietta.com>,
Brenton Riddle <Brenton.Riddle@martinmarietta.com>, Geoff Correnti <Geoff.Correnti@buckleypowder.com>, Gary Proctor <Gary.Proctor@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Mr. Bishop,

We are scheduling our next blast at Red Canyon Quarry for March 10th, 2025, on Monday pending weather and /or mechanical issues. We are estimating that the
shot will be set off at 1 pm, we shall contact you an hour before had so that you can prepare. Should anyone have questions or concerns please let me know.

Wayne Stoughton

Plant Manager | Red Canyon Quarry

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Rd. Colorado Springs, CO 80926
m. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=afbfacb761&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1825771158959179657 &simpl=msg-f:1825771158959179657
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